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From: Carell Casey
To: Police Chief Search
Subject: Request to Speak at Monday’s Meeting
Date: Sunday, December 13, 2020 12:49:08 PM

Hello,

I would like to speak at the next Police and Fire Commission meeting on Monday, Dec 14, 
2020 at 5:30pm. I also request that you allow the candidates to respond to questions. Madison 
residents deserve the opportunity to ask questions. It would provide the best vetting of 
candidates and the greatest likelihood of a successful outcome. 

Thank You,
Carell Cassey
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